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Retirement gala & teacher of the year celebration
The Salute to the Stars Celebration has been scheduled for Thursday, May 24, from 5 to 7 p.m. at Sterling
High School. 

Retiring this year? 

Please notify Noemi Garcia as soon as you can so that your information can be included in the annual
reception and the retiree program brochure. 

For more information, see flyer here.
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